
	

Seventh Avenue Presbyterian Church Media Opt Out Form 
 
In this digital age, the church takes many pictures of baptisms, choir performances, worship 
services, Perspectives classes, special events, and community outreach projects. We use these 
pictures to record, to promote, and to celebrate our church community and ministries. Pictures 
are used on bulletin boards, in slide shows and PowerPoint presentations, in printed publications, 
and on our church website and social media. 
 
Some persons may choose not to have their photos used, and we respect their wishes. Therefore, 
we are providing this Media Opt Out form for individuals or families who prefer NOT to have 
photographs of themselves used by the church. 

 
IF YOU HAVE NO OBJECTION TO CHURCH USE OF YOUR PHOTOGRAPH, 
YOU DO NOT NEED TO SIGN OR RETURN THIS FORM. 

 
Media Opt Out 

 
I do not wish my photograph, or those which include members of my family who 
are listed below, to be used in social media, still photograph displays, PowerPoint 
presentations, or otherwise distributed by SAPC for church purposes in 
publications, whether in print, broadcast, or on the internet. 
 
____________________________________            _______________ 
Signature (For minors, signature of parent/legal guardian)                  Date 
 
Please list any other persons in your family to be included in this opt out request: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
When completed, return this form to the Seventh Avenue Presbyterian Church office where it will 
be kept on file. You can mail it to Seventh Avenue Presbyterian Church, 1329 7th Ave., San 
Francisco, CA 94122. 
	


